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After comments and questions, the Chair thanked Mr. Moore for his update.


Director’s Report:  The Chair called on Director Ryan Brown for the Director’s Report.


 The Director reported: 

• Reported looks like a good General Assembly session budget wise
• Excited that license revenue has been continuing to move up

After comments and questions, the Chair thanked Director Brown for his report.


Chair’s Report: 

The Chair welcomed Ms. Bernita Randolph to DWR and is excited to hear that the budget and 
revenues are looking favorable.


The Chair asked if anyone had any additional comments or business, hearing none, he announced 
the next Finance, Audit, and Compliance meeting would be Wednesday, March 23, 2022. The 
meeting was adjourned at 1:35 pm.


Respectfully submitted,	

Frances Boswell

/s/
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